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National Association
of Federal Retirees

Association nationale
des retraités fédéraux

October 27, 2016

Dear Preferred Partner;

The purpose of this letter is to advise National Association of Federal Retirees’ Preferred
Partners of a change in our policy concerning our membership cards. Effective January 1, 2017,
Federal Retirees will no longer be issuing annual date stickers for our members to affix to the
back of their membership cards in the expiry section.

As a result, Federal Retirees membership cards will continue to be valid without a current year
sticker in the expiry section in 2017 and beyond. Our members will keep their existing
membership cards for the foreseeable future and they are aware that payment of annual
membership dues is required for continuation of their membership and for benefiting from offers
from our Preferred Partners. The National Association of Federal Retirees maintains an electronic
registry of all paid up memberships and we are able to verify this information.

Please inform your staff and your affiliates and instruct them to continue to honour National
Association of Federal Retirees membership cards because it is now our policy that they will
continue to be valid without a current year sticker in 2017 and beyond. Should you or your
affiliates have any questions as to the validity of our membership cards, we would ask that you
immediately resolve such an issue in our members’ favour. For more certainty, you could direct
them to the electronic version of this statement which is posted in the Preferred Partners section
of our web site.

Sincerely Yours,

'/@MG -
Andrew McGillivary

Director, Communications and Marketing
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